
 

 

I am very interested in getting out to as many churches during the 
coming year as I can to get to know more of ANE before next 
year’s District Conference.  I can be available for a pulpit fill or to just introduce  
myself to your congregations on a Sunday morning.  If you are interested in a visit, 
please contact me at bdberkey@comcast.net or 443-553-0356. 

 

2019 District Conference Theme -  

“Living the Legacy” 
 

Job 29:2-3 – “How I long for the months gone by, for the days when God watched over 
me, when his lamps shone upon my head and by his light I walked through  
darkness!” (NIV) 
 

If ever there was a person who could really lament about the “good old days”, it has 
to be Job.  In this passage of scripture, even in the midst of his anguish over what has 
befallen him, Job comes to the realization of what really was good about the good 
old days.  What Job really misses is not all of the “stuff” that he had but his close  
relationship with God.  In the 21st century church, as we become absorbed with all of 
the issues, all the “stuff” of the day, perhaps we, like Job, need to consider our  
Brethren legacy and where we are in our relationship with God.  To follow up on the 
2018 District Conference theme, perhaps it is time to focus on those things in our 
heritage that are good and positive, the important things that we have in common 
and less on the “stuff” that may cause division. 
 

As Brethren we may not study the Old Testament perhaps so much but as we enter  
into a new year with many challenges before us, I would really encourage us to take 
a look at Job.  There are lessons that can be learned there about dealing with our 
struggles that apply in our world today.  
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